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Merilee Livingston - New Area Code

From: "KenSmith" -
To: <mlivingston@utah.gov>
Date: 7/4/2008 12:33 PM
Subject: New Area Code

CC: <lfowlke@utah.gov>

Merilee,

In earlier correspondence, 1 stated that all comments received by the PSC during the brief window of
time when public comments about the new area code were being received opposed the overlay method. _
In rercading the comments, I see that I was mistaken. According to the comments posted on your web
site, I count three that supported the overlay method. I stand corrected and apologize for the mistake.

Sincerely

Ken Smith
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